
	 	 	 	 	
	
	

	 	 	 	
	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	
	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	

	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	
	
	

	
	

 	 	 	 	 	
 	 	

	
 	 	
 	 	 	 	 	

	
	
	
	
 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	

Bracknell Town Neighbourhood Plan 2016-2036 

Notice of a Hearing 

I	 have been appointed by Bracknell Forest	 Council with the agreement of	 Bracknell Town 
Council as the Independent	 Examiner to examine the above neighbourhood plan under the 
Neighbourhood Planning Regulations 2012. 

I	 have decided to call a	 hearing to examine issues related to whether the submitted plan 
meets the requirements set	 out	 in neighbourhood plan legislation.	 The hearing will take 
place on Tuesday 14th May 2019 starting at	 9.30am. The 	venue is	 Bracknell Town Council 
Offices, Brooke House, 54 High Street, Bracknell, RG12 1LL. Background information is 
contained in the document	 “Initial Comments of the Independent	 Examiner” dated 1st April 
2019 and arrangements including specific questions to be addressed are set	 out	 in the 
document	 “Guidance Notes and Agenda	 for the Public Hearing” dated 17th April 2019, both 
of which are available on the Bracknell Forest	 website as well as the Bracknell Town Council 
website. 

The meeting will be open to the public to attend and observe, however I	 will only be inviting 
the participation of representatives of Bracknell Town Council and Bracknell Forest	 Council. 

Agenda 

1. Introductory Remarks of the Examiner 
2. Opening	statement	by	Bracknell	Town	Council	setting out	its	overall	approach	to	the 

neighbourhood	plan. 
3. Discussion	based	on	 the individual	questions	 
4. Concluding remarks of the Examiner 

John Slater BA(Hons), DMS, MRTPI 
John Slater Planning Ltd 
Independent	 Examiner to the Bracknell Town	Neighbourhood Plan 


